
Public hearing on the draft Information Security Act - second round 
 
Please be informed that the URSIV has submitted a new draft of the draft Information Security Act 
(ZInfV-1) for the second round of public hearings. The new draft of the draft ZInfV-1 has been prepared 
by the URSIV on the basis of the suggestions, comments and observations received from the public 
and taking into account the suggestions made by some state authorities in the first round of public 
hearings. 
 
The main changes in the new draft proposal of the ZInfV-1 are reflected in clearer provisions on security 
documentation and measures to manage cyber security risks of essential and important entities. The 
scope of certification has been extended. A major intervention is also visible in the supervision chapter. 
 
We kindly invite you to send your comments and observations on the new draft proposal ZInfV-1 to 
the e-mail address pravnasluzba@gzs.si and a copy to info@gzdbk.si no later than 27 May 2024. 
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This news item is in line with the purpose of the SRC-EDIH project. 

 
 

https://e-uprava.gov.si/si/drzava-in-druzba/e-demokracija/predlogi-predpisov/predlog-predpisa.html?id=16290
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